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OFFICE CLOSURE: SEPTEMBER 2ND 2019 

 
 
The Central Bank of The Bahamas advises the public that its 
offices will be closed on Monday, September 2nd, 2019, due 
to the passage of Hurricane Dorian.  
 
Operations will resume on Tuesday, September 3rd, 2019, 
unless tropical storm conditions are still being experienced in 
New Providence. 
 
The Bank is monitoring email communications and will 
respond to any urgent message. 
 
For confirmation, a copy of this message is posted on our 
website:  www.centralbankbahamas.com. 
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